NEWARK #

NOTICE
City of Newark Public Hearing
Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.
Newark Multipurpose Room, 209 Hudson Street

In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, and in accordance with the Texas Governor’s Declaration
of Disaster enacted March 13, 2020 and Council Rules of Procedure, seating will be limited as social
distancing will be observed. Facial covering of the nose and mouth are required.

L. Open Public Hearing to review performance and obtain comments regarding its 2018 Texas CDBG

Program Community Development Contract 7218340.

2. Close Public Hearing

CERTIFICATION - I certify that the attached agenda was posted on the City’s website and in the
kiosk at the entrance of Newark City Hall on or before 7:00 pm on Friday, December 4, 2020 at 5:00
pm.
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Jenni Moore, City Secretary
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